Dear Friends,

I am writing to support the bill of Victorian DLP Senator John Madigan which will remove Medicare funding for abortions of babies not of preferred gender.

I do not believe our tax dollars should go to killing unborn babies simply because he or she is not the preferred gender.

Medicare funding should only go to genuine medical issues. Discarding a child because one is not happy with the gender is of course not a real medical issue. It is instead a lifestyle choice, and tax dollars should not go to such a poor excuse for killing an unborn baby.

Thank you kindly for your time.

Warm regards,

Miss Ivey Panicker